
COMMUNITY UPDATES

Happy Labor Day!

As summer winds down, we would like to wish everyone a very happy Labor
Day! Whatever your plans may be, we hope you enjoy a wonderful holiday and

a well-deserved break.

Management Office Closure:

In celebration, the onsite management office will be closed on Monday,
September 2nd, 2024. We will be back open and ready to help out on

Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024. If you need any assistance over the weekend,
please feel free to call Castle’s after-hours emergency line at (800) 337-5850.

Vendor Work Schedule:

As a reminder, according to the Security Post Orders, no vendors are allowed
to work on national holidays, except for emergencies. We hope everyone can

take some time to relax and enjoy the holiday!

IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday, September 3rd:
ARC Application Deadline

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=32c1e1cc-121f-4ba0-b680-c576c3964c8e


Link

Tuesday, September 10th:
ARC Meeting
Time: TBD

Location: TBD
Link

Wednesday, September 11th:
Communications Committee Meeting

Time: 3:30pm to 4:30pm
Location: Pavilion

Link

Thursday, September 12th:
Community Food Truck Night
Time: 5:00pm to 7:30pm

Location: Pavilion
Link

Wildlife Update:
Bobcat Sighting in the Community

First bears, and now it looks like we have a bobcat visiting our community!

There has been some recent bobcat activity in the area. While bobcats are
typically not aggressive toward people, we’re taking steps to ensure everyone’s
safety. The Association has hired a professional wildlife trapper to help
relocate the bobcat safely and quickly.

If you spot the bobcat around the neighborhood, please let us know by sending
an email to manager@alaqualakes.com. Your assistance will help our wildlife
removal team act swiftly.

As a friendly reminder, please keep your garage doors closed and trash

https://www.alaqualakes.com/event/arc-application-deadline-3-2/2024-09-03/
https://www.alaqualakes.com/event/arc-meeting-3/2024-09-10/
https://www.alaqualakes.com/event/communications-committee-meeting/
https://www.alaqualakes.com/event/community-food-truck-night-3/


securely stored. Together, we can minimize the food sources that attract
wildlife to our neighborhood.

If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Daniel at (407) 915-6001 or
manager@alaqualakes.com.

Have a wonderful weekend!
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